

Paul Huttner Speaks on Climate Change

Minnesota Public Radio Chief Meteorologist Paul Huttner spoke to the Cottagewood Garden Club on March 9th about Minnesota's changing climate and how it's impacting our gardening season.

Have you noticed that spring is coming earlier, that plants are blooming at odd times, or that rains are more intense? If so, it's likely you're witnessing the first stages of climate change - and how we plan and manage our gardens will have to change. More and more scientists agree that we're locked into a global temperature increase of 2 degrees Celsius, which is a number we're told we can't cross in order to maintain our planet's equilibrium.













